COLLEGE MENTORING EXPERIENCE



Darion Hills Program Director College Mentoring Experience 5846 W. Madison Street 60644 April 17, 2019

Dear Madam/Sir,

I am writing this letter to you as a recommendation for the training services provided by Albert G. Demming, President of The Leadership Initiative. Our staff participated in a "Diversity and Inclusion in the workplace and classroom" workshop led by Albert. The training did not fail, our team learned about the value of ensuring that we are well versed and understand why it's necessary and beneficial to adopt an inclusive mindset.

Our engagement with Albert was focused on our team's professional development. Albert brought along and shared his expertise that involved managing differences through use of interactive presentation, discussions and a workshop. The feedback and results were phenomenal as we watched the team engage with the presenter and interact with each other. Through the use of their training services our team is in position to adjust the service we provide.

I would like you to consider Albert G. Demming for your training needs. Our experience with them for the services they've rendered to us has been an excellent one. The professionalism in the delivery of the training was stellar; therefore, I strongly recommend Albert's services for your organization's professional development needs.

Yours Sincerely,

Darion Hills

Program Director

College Mentoring Experience

COLLEGE MENTORING EXPERIENCE

EXPERIENCE * **EXPOSURE** * **EDUCATION**P.O Box 440172 Chicago, Illinois 60644